
Newsletter  

Highwood Primary School   Issue no.34 

October 2018           ‘Where Individuals Matter’ 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

During October half-term, we will officially move into our new building!  As you will have read in 

the recent Headteacher Bulletin, the classes that are relocating will be: 

1RA 

1JW 

2SE 

3KH 

5SA 

The teachers and support staff have been making sure the classrooms are ready for the children 

and the furniture is being delivered during next week to complete the process of moving in.   

Inside this newsletter are the locations of the classrooms and the dropping off / picking up which 

we will trial during the first week or so.  We will have plenty of adults around on the first few 

mornings to makes sure everyone knows where they are going and also in the evenings to collect 

feedback about our choices of entry and exit routes.   

The small gate on Fairwater Drive (pictured) will also be reopened as the pathways will be 

tarmacked over the half term holiday.   

Could I request that all parents stick to  the footpaths and do not use the grassed area as a 

shortcut.  This will make sure that our field remains usable all year round and that our building 

(particularly the brand new carpets) remain in a good state of repair.   

Thank you for your patience during this part of our expansion and I hope you are as excited about 

our new building as we are! 

 

 

 

Enjoy the break! 

Matt Hickey 

Head Teacher 

@headhighwood 








































